
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that…the TBC Missions Committee hosts a prayer night once a quarter? 

We do!  We believe that it is important for all TBCers to pray not just for TBC-specific 

matters but also for the many local and global partners who are part of our care.  

Participating in a QMPN is a great way to do this!  The Missions Committee invites you 

to join us as we ask the God of the universe to intervene on behalf of our brothers and 

sisters who are representing Him around the corner and around the world. 

 

What is included in a Quarterly Missions Prayer Night? 

▪ Up-to-date requests from many of our local and global partners 

▪ Time to pray with fellow TBC people 

▪ Occasional in-person visits from our partners 

 

The next QMPN is scheduled for Monday evening, September 8th.  Please consider joining us 

as we uphold our partners through prayer! 

 

Quarterly Missions Prayer Night 

Monday, September 8th 

6:30-8:00pm 

Lighthouse Room 

 

See you there! 

 

And though a man might prevail against one who is alone, 

two will withstand him—a threefold cord is not quickly broken. Ecclesiastes 4:12 


